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NEWSLETTER

Thank you to all the
children that attended the
school discos, it was great
to see them all enjoying
themselves!

A huge thank you to all the PTA,
parent helpers and teachers, we
couldn't have done it without you.

Even Mr Martin got into the swing
of things by leading the conga line
at both discos!
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Fenstanton & Hilton
Primary School PTA

The discos were a huge success
and we raised an unbelievable

£1012

for the school!

Thanks so much for
all your support!
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BAG 2 SCHOOL

We have organised
another "Bag2School"
collection.
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Please bring your bags
to the school between
9am Monday 16th May and 9am
Tuesday 17th May. Hilton parents can
drop them at 2 Flackdale Road.

www.bag2school.com

Now the sun has made an
appearance, what better time to find
a new home for those unwanted
winter clothes!
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SUMMER FAIR VOLUNTEERS

Preparations are underway for the
summer fair! To enable us to bring
you an event this size, we desperately
need volunteers to help us setup, run
stalls and pack away.

Could you spare some time to help?
Even 30 minutes would be very much
appreciated!

Please email fhpspta@gmail.com
with your details.

PRELOVED UNIFORM

We had a great response to the

Preloved Uniform Sale and raised
£103.98 for the school so plan to
hold another event in the future!

Uniform donations are always
gratefully received and can be left at
the school office or 2 Flackdale Road,
Hilton.

www.fhpspta.com - www.facebook.com/FenstantonandHiltonPrimaryPTA/
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